From: James Addison

To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Urgent matter
Date:

Friday, September 6, 2024 1:12:24 PM

This message was sent from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments unless you recognize the source
of this email and know the content is safe.

Hi I am a current resident at 37 Virginia rd Cheektowaga New York 14225 apt b. I am responsible for water, however I
don’t feel the bill my landlord is giving me is correct.

For Senvice et 37 VIRGINA RO (BTNT)
CHEEKTOWAGA NY
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ERIE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY
42405143

PO BOX 5148
BUFFALO NY 1

CHEEKTOWAGA NY 14225-1209
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I moved in January 1st of 2023. The previous tenants email address Is listed on the bill. I have no problem paying my
portion. I am a single guy and this entire bill can not possibly belong to me.

Sent from my iPhone





